
Life in front of a screen is unavoidable, 
especially during the pandemic when many 
students are online for most of the day. There 
are risks and dangers that parents need to 
be aware of in order to protect their child 
from inappropriate content, breaches to 
online privacy, sexting,  child predators and 
cyberbullying.  In this 75-minute program, 
families will learn how to spot the dangers, how 
to protect their child 
from malicious players, 
and how to respond to 
inappropriate content 
and cyber bullying.
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https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZYtdOihqTkqHNO9a9myFujQ7MUBGBl2gcPI


About our speaker: 
Katie Feehan is a Detective in the New Jersey State Police’s 
Internet Crimes Against Children Unit (ICACU) and serves as a 
member of the National Internet Crimes Against Children Task 
Force Program (ICAC). She is responsible for investigating crimes 
that deal with the exploitation of children on the internet. These 
investigations include CyberTipline Reports referred from the 
National Center for Missing and Exploited Children (NCMEC) 

as well as proactive internet investigations using various platforms including peer to 
peer software, online ads, and undercover chat operations that target child predators 
online. 

In addition to investigative work, Detective Feehan also serves as the ICAC Internet 
Safety Coordinator for the New Jersey State Police. In this role, she instructs students, 
parents and law enforcement officials throughout New Jersey about 
the dangers of internet use. Detective Feehan holds a Bachelor of 
Science in Criminal Justice and a Master of Science in Criminal 
Justice both from New Jersey City University (NJCU).

This event is offered at no charge, but 
registration is required: 
Registration URL: https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/
register/tZYtdOihqTkqHNO9a9myFujQ7MUBGBl2gcPI 

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email 
containing information about joining the meeting.

The Forum School is a New Jersey 
state-approved private nonprofit school 
serving students with autism and related 
challenges who are not able to learn in 
a public school setting. Students with 
disabilities, ages 5-21, are placed by their 
local school district and attend at no cost 
to parents. For more information, please 
visit: www.theforumschool.com, or call 
(201) 444-5882.
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